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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are writing to you with concerns regarding boisterous games played during playtime recently. 
When investigated further, it was brought to our attention that these games are played on Roblox. 
Also, a small group of children were playing Squid Games. All children involved were spoken to 
about online safety and playing age-appropriate games. 
 
We take Online Safety very seriously at Hazel Leys Academy and ensure pupils are taught about the 
risks associated with the internet and how to keep safe.  
 
We advise all parents to check the settings on your child's devices to ensure that they are only 
exposed to age-appropriate games. 
 
If you wish to discuss these games or any problems regarding Roblox or Squid Games, please come 
and speak to a member of staff so that we can work together to help your child. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Beverley Trotman 
Principal 
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